-----Original Message-----

From: Nikki Baugh  

Sent: 07 July 2015 19:22

To: Planning

Subject: 14/02004/HYBRID(CDC and 14/02063/OUT (WODC)

Amended Planning Application

From:  Mrs Nicola Baugh (owner)

            4 New Road

            Woodstock  OX20 1PB

Even having reduced the number of houses to be built from 1500 down to 1200, there will still be too many cars for the Oxford area and for access to the M40 & A34.  Most households have at least 2 cars, this means approximately 2500 extra cars from Woodstock alone, these added to the cars from the new housing estates of Banbury, Bicester, Heyford, and smaller developments in other towns & villages in Oxfordshire will add up to over 40,000 more cars in the county. The pressure on the roads will be enormous.  Being under 10 miles from Oxford & major roads, the 2500 cars from new housing in Woodstock will add to dreadful congestion in the area. Is this really what the planning committees of CDC & WODC want?

Thank you.  Nicola Baugh

